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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Monday, October 6, 2025 9:41 AM
To: 'eisum11@yahoo.com'
Subject: Rescheduling 101 Winnipeg Avenue, J2513TW

Hello Mr. Asrat, 
I apologize for having to reschedule your appeal hearing again and again.  We don’t have access to the 
information we need in preparation for the hearing.  Your new Legislative Hearing is now December 16, 
2025.  You will receive a call between 10am-1pm.   
 
If you are unable to attend the December 16, please send in a written statement for your appeal and it 
will be reviewed by the Legislative Hearing OƯicer with the recommendation to City Council.  If you 
disagree with her decision, you may contest further at the City Council.  Date for City Council will be on 
January 21, 2026 at 3:30 p.m. Room 300 City Hall, 15 W Kellogg Blvd, St Paul MN 55102.  Thanks for 
your patience. 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


